
 

 

 

 

2nd September, 2019 

My Dear LSPS Students, 

Welcome Back! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I have missed all of you. I hope you had a nice summer break and could spend time with your 

family and friends. 

On behalf of the entire staff, I would like to welcome you all back to school. This picture 

was taken when our teachers had a professional development workshop last week. 

Our teachers have been engaging in curriculum revisions and professional development 

helping to ensure that we begin this school year ready to deliver the highest quality 

instruction and engage all of you in meaningful work. Our office staff have been busy with 

administrative tasks to ensure everything is ready before school starts. The janitors have 

been working diligently cleaning and getting our campus ready. Quite a number of campus 

maintenance work have been done during the summer holidays. 

I would also like to extend a special welcome to all our new P.1 and other new students in 

other grades into our LSPS family. Our family includes the Brothers, school managers, 

school administrators, staff, students, parents, former students and friends who are 

committed to the vision of our founder, St. John Baptist De La Salle. 

 



 

 

London Summer Language Tour 

This summer, our school together with the Council for International Cultural Exchange 

organised a London Language Tour for P.4-P.5 students. 20 students together with 2 of our 

teachers went to London for 15 days in July. They stayed in Haileybury College and had 

English lessons, different sports and cultural activities there. Moreover, they watched a 

fantastic musical —Matilda at the West End and went sightseeing.  

Below are some wonderful moments: 

Students enjoy themselves 

in reading, sports activities 

and sightseeing. 

What a fruitful tour! 



 

 

Prayer for the New School Year  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Father, 

We thank you for the energy and the spirit that you renewed in us through the summer 

months. 

Let this new school year be marked by enthusiasm and love, 

so that with the inspiration of your Spirit, we may continue to grow in our faith. 

We ask that you bless our students, staff, and student families. 

We pray that you will guide us in your ways and strengthen our school community, 

so that we will seek your will in everything that we do, 

and love others as you love us.  

We ask this in the name of Jesus Christ our Lord.  

Amen.          

St. John Baptiste de la Salle, pray for us. 

Live Jesus in our hearts forever! 
 

 

 

 

  


	Prayer for the New School Year

